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I would like you to quash SB 394 in your committee, a bill to abolish the 3-day voter 
protection period. 
 
There is no need for all votes to be completed by 7 p.m. election day. 
 
If this bill had been a law for the last election, 32,367 Kansans' votes would not have 
been counted. 
 
Additionally, much of small town Kansas mail is actually processed as far away as KCMO 
or Nebraska or Oklahoma. See, this is the thing. This law actually runs a significant risk of 
hurting rural Kansas.  
 
To disenfranchise voters is despicable & unconscionable. 
 
Mail-in votes should be just as sacrosanct as those completed in person. 
 


